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Project Update  

Mt Gravatt Capalaba Road is being widened to allow for 

additional traffic lanes, with a new bridge being constructed 

over Bulimba Creek for westbound traffic. 

Following asphalting and linemarking activities during 

October and November, westbound traffic on Mt Gravatt-

Capalaba Road will be redirected onto the new bridge.  

The changes to westbound traffic will take place during 

nightworks on Friday 28 November, 2014.  

From 5am Saturday 29 November, 2014, all westbound 

traffic will be realigned onto the new bridge. 

Eastbound traffic will continue on the existing road. 

Following the traffic changes, works will focus on 

rehabilitating the existing bridge to allow for additional lane 

capacity. Further traffic changes will be required in early 

2015.  

Every effort will be made to reduce potential construction 

impacts and nearby residents and motorists may 

experience some noise and traffic delays. We will keep the 

community updated regarding further works. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What to expect during these 

works: 
• Changed traffic conditions will be in place. Motorists 

are requested to drive carefully, follow the direction of 

roadside signs and traffic controllers, and allow for 

additional travel time through worksites. 

 

• Traffic control and signage will be in place to guide 

motorists. 

 

• In order to minimise disruption to traffic and ensure the 

safety of motorists and road workers, these works will 

take place during night works between 8pm and 5am. 

 

• Following this temporary traffic switch there will be two 

lanes operational in each direction. 

 

• The traffic switch date is subject to weather and 

construction conditions. If conditions restrict activities, 

works will be postponed to the next available date. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience these works may 

cause and appreciate your patience while these important 

works are being carried out. 

 

 

 
 
 
  

Contact us 
For more information: 

Free call: 1800 799 686 * 

Email: gatewaysouth@tmr.qld.gov.au 

Web:  www.tmr.qld.gov.au/gatewayupgradesouth 

Post: Gateway Upgrade South projects  
Reply Paid 2439, Brisbane QLD 4001  

Visit www.gatewaysouthsms.com.au to subscribe to 
free updates direct to your mobile. 
 
* Charges may apply for calls from mobile phones and pay phones. 
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